INNOVATION SUBMISSION FORMDate Received: __________
Request No.:     __________

Request No.:____________



[bookmark: _GoBack]PennDOT District 10 Innovations Committee
The purpose of PennDOT District 10’s Innovation Committee is to track the performance of innovative products and technologies used within the five counties of PennDOT District 10, and to encourage the use of new and emerging products and materials.  We look to determine beneficial and cost-effective solutions for incorporation into the transportation network in our District.
The District 10 Innovation Committee is currently looking for innovative ideas which can be brought to our region.  If you have a past or current project that involves a new or innovative product or technology please tell us about it by emailing our Innovation Submission Form (see next page) to our Chair.
Sincerely, 
Tim Panzigrau
timpanzigr@pa.gov
2014 Chair, Innovations Committee
District 10 Homepage: http://www.dot.state.pa.us/Penndot/Districts/district10.nsf 















TOP SECTION TO BE COMPLETED BY REQUESTER


1. What technique /decision / product is to be tracked?


2. Reason technique / decision / product is used?

3. ECMS or MPMS #:
4. County:				SR:			Segment:		Offset:		
5. Used is the District before:
6. Used in the Pennsylvania before:
7. Unit requesting tracking:	
8. Name of Designer or Design Consultant (if applicable):
BOTTOM SECTION TO BE COMPLETED BY THE ACE OR ASSIST. COUNTY MANAGER (IF APPLICABLE)


9. A.C.E. / A.C.M.  in charge of construction/installation project:
10. Inspector or Foreman that witnessed the construction/installation of the technique / decision / product:

11. Supplier (if new product or material):
12. Explain the procedure for implementing the technology or innovation:



13. Comments (tips for future applications):


Note: 
1. If you have questions about this form, call Timothy Panzigrau (357-2506)
2. Please take digital photos of the technology or innovation being implemented and the final product.
3. Upon completion, please submit the form to Timothy Panzigrau – timpanzigr@pa.gov

